


Rhonda Kent 

“I want to say thank you for helping me. If  

it was not for you and everyone you work 

with, I would not be doing what I do today. 

I am a full time student at Georgian in 

Orillia taking the social service worker pro-

gram; I plan on getting my MSW over time. 

Working with mothers who are    dealing 

with transition is very important and I am 

excited to one day make a change in 

someone’s life as you did for me.” 


